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Share a toy, share a slide [image: image8.png]
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Share the feelings deep inside 
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But never share a comb or hat 
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or lice could make your head their [image: image6.png]


 home. 

Date________________ 

Dear Parent: A case of head lice has been detected in your child’s class. Anyone can get head lice... mainly through direct head-to-head contact but also from sharing hats, brushes and other personal items. Head lice are a problem in many communities and do not reflect poor hygiene or social status. Please do your part to prevent the spread of this communicable condition by checking your child(ren) daily for the next few weeks, and on a regular basis thereafter. Lice infestation is much easier to treat if caught early.

If you should discover a case of head lice, please notify your child’s school, child care center or camp. This is the best way to protect your family and community. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact your child’s doctor. 

Thank you for your cooperation
Yolanda Washington RN, BS,BSN
Health Consultant 

574-849-1859


The National Pediculosis Association, www.headlice.org 
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